
 

23 January 2025 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
You may remember back during your young person’s transition from Year 6 to Year 7 we talked 
to you about our One-to-One Device initiative. We are pleased to announce that we are now 
ready to launch this scheme and have selected a device that we believe gives the best 
performance and value-for-money (see specification below). Our aim is that, over the next 
year, every student in our current Year 7 cohort will own a device, which they will be able to use 
in class according to the teacher’s guidance, to enhance their learning experience. 
 
We are offering the opportunity for you to purchase one of these electronic learning devices 
for your young person by instalments over a 36-month period, which includes full warranty and 
insurance cover for Accidental Damage and Theft. 
 
The device is available with 4Gb of RAM for £17.15 per month, or 8Gb for £18.25 per month. 
 
On Monday 3 February we will email you again with the link to join the scheme, and the details 
of how that process works. To secure these prices you will need to sign up before 10 
March. More Purchase Windows will open later in the year, but the prices may be higher than 
this initial offer. 
 
This initiative marks a significant step toward our ambition of becoming a fully Microsoft One-to-
One Device school, enabling us to better integrate technology into our teaching and learning 
practices. We hope that you are as excited about this opportunity as we are, as we work 
together to equip our students with the tools they need to succeed in an increasingly digital 
world. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and engagement in your young person’s education. If you 
have any questions or require further information, please contact me, Mr B 
Stafford bstafford@carringtonschool.org. 
 
Device Specification: ASUS BR1100F 11.6” Touch N4500 128Gb SSD 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mr B Stafford 
Leader of Emerging Technologies 
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